
How is it that restricting some of the safest people (CHL Holders) in the state will do anything to 
reduce violence? Simply stated, it won't. It will actually do the opposite.  

We already have a system in place for background checks. There is no reason whatsoever to 
recreate another system. This seems like nothing more than a waste of time and resources and 
money.  

Having to secure a firearm to transfer with a lock or case is entirely unnecessary as well. 
Weapons don't fire themselves in transport. This is all a rediculous attempt to criminalize law 
abiding individuals and isn't going to make anyone safer at all. 
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